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ENGINEERING STATEMENT IN SUPPORT OF APPLICATION OF ROBERT 
ADELMAN, KTRO-LP, BPTTL-20021217AAB, LANCASTER, CA

A Longley-Rice terrain-dependent interference study was performed in accordance with OET Bulletin 69 in 
connection with KOCE-TV, Huntington Beach, CA.  The study revealed that the application for KTRO-LP 
creates no area of interference to the KOCE-TV protected contour and no population loss suffered by 
KOCE-TV. 

With respect to K50AR, facility ID 38318, the FCC cancelled that license on October 22, 2002.

Data supporting the above statements is on file in our office.

B. W. St. Clair
Engineering Consultant


